WATFORD LICENSING AUTHORITY
LICENSING ACT 2003
Public Notice for Review of Premises Licence
Licensing Enforcement Watford Licensing Authority are applying
for a review of the Premises Licence(s) granted by Watford
Borough Council in respect of:

Watford Convenience Store
10 Market Street WD18 OPD

This review is brought on the grounds that the premises are
undermining the licensing objective of the prevention of crime and
disorder.

Any person wishing to make representations in relation to this
application may do so by writing to:

Watford Licensing Authority, Town Hall, Watford WD17 3EX
Tel: 01923 278476

Fax: 01923 278627

Email: licensing@watford.gov.uk

Representations may be made by any person or any responsible
authority (as defined in the Licensing Act 2003) in writing between 20
March 2024 and 16 April 2024.

A copy of the application for review is kept by Licensing Authority at
the above address. The application can be view Monday to Thursday
9am to 5pm and 9am to 4.45 pm on Fridays, except bank holidays.

It is an offence to make a false statement in or in connection with this
application. Those who make a false statement may be liable on
summary conviction to a fine of any amount.

Dated: 19 March 2024
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